
Dear Valued Customer,

It seems many carriers are requiring consignee approval at time of booking for
Household Goods, Personal Effects and Personal Auto Shipments. This is to help
protect the consignee and the shipper to make sure a clearing agent is in place
and accepting of the cargo before container activity.

If possible, please provide consignee information at time of booking to help
streamline this process. Your SEACORP agent will let you know if this information
is required.

Thank you
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